
October 12, 1932

The Right Honourable,
Lord Athonotan, LL.D.,
241 St.James St. West,
Montreal. P. Q*

My dear Lord Atholatan.

Thank you so much for your letter of 

the 6th October. I am very sorry I had to trouble 

you. We have nothing^but the warmest feelings 

for the STAR and an appreciation tha t they are 

always most friendly to the University. I am 

sure the "colouring” I complained of was because 

one of the younger people did not appreciate 

the situation; it probably escaped the attention 

of the Managing Editor.

With kindest personal regards,

I am, my dear Lord Athol stan,

Ever yours faithfully,

Pr incipal


